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Blog Editors’ Note 

 

A^er seven good years with Connec-ng Wri-ng Centers Across Borders 
(CWCAB) and five years in her role as Lead Editor, Anna Habib will be 
stepping down in Spring 2025 to focus on family and pursue other exciNng 
scholarly projects. She’ll stay on as ConsulNng Editor with the blog, and 
Esther will be stepping into her role. We are confident the blog will thrive 
under Esther’s editorial leadership. Weijia will also be stepping down in 
Spring 2025 to work on a book project. Weijia’s work reviving and 
maintaining the blog website has been invaluable. We’re so grateful for 
her efforts and contribuNons.  
  
Finally, a big thanks to everyone who has contributed to the Slow 
Agency podcast project as guests and audiences. The podcast is ending 
this season, but you can visit SpoNfy to listen to the conversaNons your 
colleagues have contributed over the years. Esther, Weijia, and Anna’s 
podcasNng days aren’t over though! They are embarking on a new 
podcast project together. More soon! Anna, Weijia, and Esther are 
grateful for the support of readers, listeners, and the WLN community 
over the years. If you haven’t subscribed to the blog or CWCAB newsle'er 
yet, you can do so at: h'ps://wlnconnect.org/subscribe-to-blog-
newsle'er/ 
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